



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain

Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

9th September 2022

Dear Parent,

Following the sad announcement from Balmoral yesterday I write to invite you to a service of prayer for the repose of the soul of Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

Tomorrow, 10th September, at 5:15pm in the College Chapel a Solemn Requiem will be sung by past and present members of the College Chamber Choir. Mother Pat Hawkins, Vicar of Ellesmere, and Chaplain to the late Queen will preach.

We hope that you will be able to join us on this important occasion. There will be refreshments after the service.

Everyone is most welcome.

In Christ,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406